
IMPORTANT 
School Crossing Patrol Service 

 
 Wadebridge School      Thursday, 27 November 2014 

 
Due to circumstances beyond our control the School Crossing Patrol site on the bridge, Wadebridge will be 
vacant from Tuesday 02 December for an unspecified time (unless we manage to recruit to the vacancy). You 
may wish to make alternative arrangements for your children’s journeys to and from school during this time. 
Thank you for your understanding and co-operation.  
.  
Please note that even when a School Crossing Patrol is provided it still remains the responsibility of 

parents to ensure their child’s safety when travelling to and from school. 
 

We are very keen to recruit a relief School Crossing Patrol for the Wadebridge area. If you, or anyone you 
know, may be interested please apply online at www.cornwall.gov.uk or contact:   

 
Sandra Webber, SCP Manager, CORMAC Solutions Ltd on 01872 327886 or 

swebber1@cormacltd.co.uk 

 

http://www.cornwall.gov.uk/
mailto:swebber1@cormacltd.co.uk

